
 
 
 

March 31, 2023 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman      Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
 
Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Concord Shelter and Service Center Roofing Project in Fiscal 
Year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is Contra Costa Health Services, located 
at 2400 Bisso Lane Suite D, Second Floor in Concord, California 94520. The funding would be 
used to replace the roof and skylights at the homeless shelter facility after they were recently 
impacted by extreme weather events to ensure safe living conditions for program participants. 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will allow the County’s emergency 
sheltering programs to continue to operate and serve individuals without stable housing. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 
U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Mark DeSaulnier 
Member of Congress 


